
 
Pharmacists from Laos completed the training course offered by MUPY 
 

Mar 12, 2009       
 
Pharmacists from Laos completed the pharmacy training course offered by MUPY under the initiative of
Princess Sirindhorn. The training is ended on 12 March 2009. Upon program completion, these
pharmacists will return to their homeland and play an instrumental role in the development of
pharmacy profession in Laos. Fairwell to all the trainees.  

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/394


